
                                          
I am sending the newsletter home today since there is no school on Friday and several of the 

students in our class don’t come to school on Thursday. How can it be that it’s almost the 

month of March? I can’t believe we only have ten weeks of school left! This week during Bible 

Time we concluded the unit on the life of Jesus. It was so amazing to hear about God’s power. 

In Phonics Time, we learned the special sounds: oi in coin, oy in boy, oo in book and oo in 

tooth. During Math Time, we continue to work on addition; counting by ones, twos, fives, and 

tens; telling time to the hour, ½ hour and ¼ after the hour; counting money (pennies, nickels, 

dimes); the number that comes before another number; and number words (one-ten). In 

Social Studies we are learning about our country. 

 

Special Classes:    

Music – M, W with Mrs. Fred 

Library – W with Mrs. Fuller 
Chapel – TH with Mrs. Fure     
    

Important Dates 

Friday, March 1, 2024 – NO SCHOOL – MACS Basketball Tournament @ FBCS 

Friday, March 15, 2024 – End of 3rd quarter 

March 18 – 22, 2024 – NO SCHOOL – Spring Break 

Friday, March 29, 2024 – NO SCHOOL – Good Friday 

 

 

 

Enjoy the long weekend! Please remember there is NO SCHOOL on Friday due to the MACS 

basketball tournament. 

   

Mrs. Roman     
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